Chair Kunze, Vice Chair Reineke, Ranking Member Antonio,
and Senators of the Transportation Committee,

Thank you for hearing your constituent’s concems and recognizing that section 5501.60 of the
Ohio Revised Code is completely unacceptable. Bypassing the established process for
interstate/interchange construction is a dangerous precedent to set. This imposed interchange
would negatively impact the safety and wellbeing of the City of Brunswick for the foreseeable
future. For over a year, my neighbors along the Boston Road corridor have been overwhelmed
by the stress of possibly losing their homes because of this burden created by the State of Chio.
Let’s fix what we can and make amends. Please pass S.B. 155 to remove the threat imposed on
these residents, the City of Brunswick and the State of Ohio.

Thank you,

Thomas Keppler Jr.
2131 Gaylann Drive
Brunswick, OH, 44212
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